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Thanks for advising Mr.  Kleeman. 

Staff will note the withdraw request on the Board’s 5/14 agenda. 

Take care – 

Leane Heldenfels 
Planner Senior – Board of Adjustment Liaison 
City of Austin Development Services Department 
One Texas Center, 505 Barton Springs Road, 1st Floor, Development Assistance Center 
Walk-in hours 9a-12p M-F 
Office: 512.974.2202 Cell: 512.567.0106 (personal, for meeting day & after hours emergency use only) 

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 11:58 AM 

Subject: RE: C15-2015-0147 and C15-2015-0168 

Leane: 

This firm represents the Hill Country Estates Home Owners Association 
and the Covered Bridge Property Owners Association with respect  to 
the above referenced Interpretation Appeals. I have been instructed by 
the presidents of the Hill Country Estates Home Owners  Association 
and the Covered Bridge Property Owners Association to notify the 
Board of Adjustment that these two associations hereby withdraw the 
above referenced Interpretation Appeals. Please remove these two 
cases from the Board of Adjustment  docket. 

To: 
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Please let me know if you have any  questions. 

Robert Kleeman 
Sneed, Vine & Perry, P.C. 
900 Congress Avenue, Suite 300 
Austin, Texas  78701 
(512) 476-6955 – main
(512) 494-3135 - direct
(512) 476-1825 – fax

************************************************** 
This communication may be protected by the attorney/client 
privilege and may contain confidential information intended only 
for the person to whom it is addressed.  If it has been sent to 
you in error, please reply to the sender that you have received 
the message in error and delete this message.  If you are not 
the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, copying 
or other reproduction of this message is strictly  prohibited. 
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